
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Meets Al Jaafari and Discusses with Him Political
Developments and Iraq’s Relations with Countries of the Region and the World

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met on Thursday, January

15, 2015, the Minister of Foreign Affairs Dr. Ibrahim Al Jaafari in the latter’s office in

Baghdad.

His eminence discussed with Al Jaafari the developments of the political process in Iraq and

Iraq’s relations with the countries of the region and the world, and tackled the international

coalition’s support to Iraq, calling for more seriousness from this sixty-state coalition and

stressing the need to support Iraq through his government in the fight against ISIS.


